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Information Sharing, Policy, and Resources Subcommittee
The purpose of this MHRAC Subcommittee is to help develop protocols that govern and release and exchange information about individuals with known mental illnesses and to protect their confidentiality.  This subcommittee also provides feedback on Albuquerque Police Department policies regarding APD’s response to individuals experiencing homelessness or behavioral health crisis.  Additionally, this subcommittee works to help APD identify new mental health resources in the Albuquerque area. 
Subcommittee meeting topics in 2022 included:
· City Encampment Response
· The impact of the new Suicide and Crisis Lifeline, 988
· The MHRAC Resource Card Update
· APD’s Response to individuals diagnosed with Dementia
· APD’s Crisis Intervention Division Handbook
· Process for Policy Review
· Recap of CID’s presentations at CIT International in Pittsburg, PA
· Monthly updates from the Albuquerque Community Safety Department
Major Projects of the Subcommittee in 2022
Resource Card Update
	Thanks to the hard work of subcommittee members Karen Navarro, Delia Munoz, Kevin Arthun, and Jeremy Lithe, the updated and revised 2022 version of the MHRAC Resource Card was printed in September.  The cards include information broken down by category including recovery services, food assistance, drop-in centers, victims of violence, and much more.  The first print run was 5,000 cards which have been distributed to all APD substations, several libraries, and many other locations throughout the city and county.  The Albuquerque Community Safety Department also printed additional copies of the card for their responders.  Due to APD demand, additional printing is expected in December.
Policy Reviews
[bookmark: _GoBack]	This year, the subcommittee gained an additional responsibility, the review of APD policies.  With this change, and consistent with APD’s policy of 14-day policy review by MHRAC, policies are reviewed either in this subcommittee or at the larger MHRAC meeting, depending on when the policy is sent to the board.  Policies Discussed included:
· APD SOP 2-80 Arrest, Arrest Warrants, and Booking Procedures
· APD SOP 2-59 Extreme Risk Firearm Protection Orders
· APD Special Order 22-46 Process for Responding to an Unlawful Encampment on Public Property
· APD SOP 2-85 Certificates for Evaluation
· Albuquerque Community Safety Policy Reviews
  Goals in 2023
· Review and update the MHRAC Resource Card
· Explore a Spanish Language version of the Card
· Continue to advise on the Gibson Health Hub/Gateway Center
· Continue to collaborate with UNM and Bernalillo County on the Crisis Triage Center 

